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To whom it may concern,
I am concerned about the current cuts to the recycling services in Sheffield that are being imposed by the Councils partners, Veolia and SOVA. I understand that the Council have to take some drastic measures, to balance their budget due to the Governments current austerity measures but information that I have received from the GMB clearly shows that along with the money that the Council are paying for this service, there is a considerable amount of money generated through recycling at the 5 Household Recycle Sites in Sheffield.
Information gained by the GMB through the Freedom of Information Act clearly shows that the Council are paying over £941,000 this year to Veolia. SOVA receive just over £600,000 from Veolia to run the sites but the information also shows that the Council’s share of the profits generated on scrap metal alone amounted to £214,000 last year. This does not take into account the money that is generated through fridges, freezers, TV’s, PC’s, monitors, large and small WEEE, bric-a-brac, textiles, wood, card, paper, non-ferrous metals and car batteries. 
Taking this into account, along with the fact that green waste services have been cut and the Council are now moving to fortnightly collections for general waste, I’m at a loss to understand how waste services in Sheffield won’t be devastated. It is also clear that the Council, SOVA and Veolia are employing people to monitor and manage this service. I have to question this model of delivering a public service and ask how on earth this has any resemblance to an efficient use of public money. 
I would appreciate a response to this letter that not only addresses my points of concern but also sets what you intend to do to safeguard recycling services and waste management in Sheffield for the future.

Yours Sincerely
